
 

Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan 

Chief Administrative Officer 

Due to the pending retirement of the incumbent, the Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan 

Council is seeking candidates for the Chief Administrative Officer position. The ideal candidate 

will be one who is currently a CAO or senior manager in a municipality, with post secondary 

education relevant to the public sector and several years of managerial experience. Applications 

from candidates with other related experience and education will be welcomed. The CAO will 

lead a talented staff and act as principal advisor to Council in a municipality that offers its 

residents a broad range of municipal services in a rural municipality adjacent to a growing urban 

centre. Excellent communication skills and the ability to liaise effectively with a wide variety of 

other parties on behalf of the Township will be essential for success in the position. Learn more 

about the Township at www.osmtownship.ca . The Township will offer a competitive salary and 

has a comprehensive employee benefits program. 

Qualified applicants are invited to submit their questions and applications no later than 12:00 noon 

Tuesday, January 8th, 2019 to: N.G.Bellchamber & Assoc. at nigel@bellchamber.net 

 

We thank all applicants for their interest and only those individuals selected for an interview will be 

contacted. Information is collected solely for the purpose of job selection under the provisions of the 

Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 
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